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Water parks to open for May long weekend

Summary

The City of Nanaimo, Department of Parks, Recreation and Culture will be turning on the taps at the City's four
water parks on Saturday, May 22 - just in time for the Victoria Day long weekend. The four parks are located at
Deverill Square Park, Departure Bay Kiwanis Park, Mansfield Park and Harewood Centennial Park. The water is
available daily from 9 am to 8 pm. Signage will be on site to remind residents that Provincial Public Orders are still
in place to prevent the spread of COVID-19.

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points

e There are four water parks in Nanaimo located at Deverill Square Park, Departure Bay Kiwanis Park,
Harewood Centennial Park and Mansfield Park.
e Each park is open 7 days a week from 9 am to 8 pm.

Quotes

"The water parks in Nanaimo are a popular attraction during the summer season and are a great way to cool off
during the hot weather while enjoying the other park amenities found at each of the four water park locations."

Leonard Krog
Mayor
City of Nanaimo
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View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/3ytJRsf
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